Dear TCA Families and Friends,

TCA's Board of Directors would like to share some highlights from the May 14, 2018 Board Meeting:

Board Farewell and Appointment

The Board bid farewell to Paul Baker and thanked him for his service this past year. The Board Appointment Committee recommended and the Board approved Rich Bennett to assume the open seat due to Paul's resignation. Rich will serve the remaining two years of Mr. Baker's term, and agreed to serve as Board Secretary.

Celebrate TCA

We celebrated the first place winners at the Colorado State Science Fair. TCA sent 29 students to participate in the State Fair. TCA placed in 4 categories and received 15 recognition awards. Two of the students shared their winning projects with the Board. It was great to see and hear about these students projects. Congratulations to all of these students for being invited and competing so well at the State Science Fair! Well done!

Construction Update

Dave Tubb, TCA's Director of Operations, updated us on the progress of the North Gym and Auditorium, which continue to be on-time and under budget. This next month will focus on interior painting, lighting and window installation, along with the finishing of the exterior masonry. He also presented the plans for the remodeled North Library/Elementary Office Remodel. The North Library will close this week in order to begin packing for the remodel. Construction is scheduled to start after Memorial Day weekend. We are looking forward to the end of construction on these major projects when school starts in August. They are a great addition to the North Campus!

Parent Surveys

Wes Jolly, TCA's Director of Academic Services, provided a briefing on the annual Parent Survey results. This year, we experienced the best overall participation rate ever with 1,911 parents contributing to the survey! The data received is important for principals to determine their school's strengths and weaknesses. The survey suggested TCA continues to perform very well overall. Staff and teachers continue to be what parents say is the best thing about TCA. As always, there are areas for focus and improvement. School principals, have already, or will soon be providing feedback to their individual communities. Thanks to all who took time to complete the survey. We really appreciate the feedback.

Have a wonderful weekend,

Rob Moulton

Board President

TCA Mission Statement

The Classical Academy exists to assist parents in their mission to develop exemplary citizens, equipped with analytical thinking skills, virtuous character, and a passion for learning, all built upon a solid foundation of knowledge.